
 

 

Important Dates 

the 

March News 
2016 

La Classe de Mme Fry 

Report Cards 

As many of you know, report cards will be going out this 
month. The students have been working very hard this term and 
will be continuing to get evaluated throughout the next few 
weeks. Please make your best effort to practice counting by 2, 5 
and 10 in French at home, this will greatly help your child to be 
prepared. It is also of benefit to keep working on sight words 
and reading. Most importantly, ensure that your child has a full 
tummy and is well rested. School is hard work! 

March 3rd 

 

March 18th 

Report Cards 
Distributed and Hot 

lunch 

March 22nd and 23 

Parent teacher 

interviews 

Please book these online 

or call in to the office. I 
look forward to meeting 

with you to discuss your 

child’s progress! See this 
month’s issue of the 

Poburan Post for more 

information. 

Science fair from 6-

9pm. Come and 
support our students! 

March 9th Bring a 
fruit! 

March 11th PD Day 
NO school 

March 18th 

PD Day- NO school 
 
March 23rd Pajama 
Day 
 
March 24th –Apr 3rd 
Spring Break 

In Search Of 
- Please send in any food flyers 
that you may have around the 
house as soon as possible, the 

more the better! We require these 
for a fun food oriented project in 

French. 
- We are also still asking that you 

send in boxes and plastic milk 
jug lids for our Building Things 

unit. 
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SPRING 2016 THE LOREM IPSUMS 

 Math 

We are currently working on our unit on 
numbers to 100. This includes counting in 

groups of 2, 5 and 10 with left overs. 
Students are also learning to count up from 

a given number. We will be beginning a 
new unit on measurement in the next few 

 

Social Studies 
We are currently learning about the difference between 
living in a city and in a rural community and we have 
explored rural Alberta as well. You can help support your 
child by talking about the differences between rural and 
urban locals and by talking to them about different places 
that you have visited in Alberta. If you are feeling 
adventurous, break out a map of Alberta and try to map 

English 
Students are being asked to continue practicing their sight words and reading nightly at home. This helps 
them greatly when it comes to reading and writing independently. We continue to do a variety of shared 
reading, read to self, work on writing and word work activities in the classroom as part of our English 
program. Students are delighting in the idea that they are writers and authors and are beginning to see 
themselves as such.  

 

Bring a fruit! 
Wednesday, March 9th, please send your child to school with a fruit of their choice, the more unique, the 
better! We are going to be making fruit salad! If you are available to help with this, please let me know as 

we will be requiring extra hands in the classroom. YUM! 

Keep up the great work Grade One! 
 


